
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

13 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been notified by Northern Powergrid of some temporary disruption which will affect the 

road and pathway system directly outside of Venerable Bede Academy. This work will commence 

on Monday 19th February 2024 and is expected to last for approximately 10 working days.  

The first week of this disruption will fall during the half term break, but please note that there will still 

be disruption the week beginning Monday 26th February 2024 when school reopens.  

We have been advised that the disruption may include temporary traffic lights and a barrier 

system incorporating a temporary footpath. To try to minimise traffic disruption during busy drop 

off and collection times, parents may wish to consider alternative arrangements for that week. 

If your child walks to school using the public footpath, please reiterate to them the importance of 

basic road safety when walking to and from school.  

If you require any further information regarding the works going on, please contact the school 

office. 

Kind regards 

 

Jason Exley 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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